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FOI Ref: OPCC 03-2024
	
Request: 26th February 2024

Response: 20th March 2024


I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does not hold the information requested, as outlined below:

Question:	
Can you kindly provide me with a copy of your most recent Executive Summary/Evaluation of your Perpetrator Programme(s) funded fully or in part by the Home Office Perpetrator Fund.


Answer: 

The Domestic Abuse Perpetrator Schemes are managed via the VAWDASV Strategic Board so whilst the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner part fund the schemes, we do not hold any contracts for them. There is an evaluation currently being finalized by Carmarthenshire County Council who host the Regional VAWDASV Co-Ordinator post and you may wish to contact them for the information once the evaluation has been completed and finalised.


This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in March 2024


image1.png
V)
o\
Comisiynydd Hodtu  Trosed
@) Oyfed-Powys
Palce and rim Commisioner

S\




